
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR ONLINE PAYMENT

THIS IS FOR THE INFORMATION TO ALL THE APPLICANTS

THAT THE ONLINE PAYMENT WILL BEGIN ON AND FROM

05TH JUNE 2019 (WEDNESDAY). 

ALL THE APPLICANTS ARE REQUESTED TO FOLLOW THE

COLLEGE WEBSITE REGULARLY.

 FOR  ANY  FURTHER  INFORMATION  APPLICANTS  MAY

CONTACT AT BELOW MENTIONED NUMBERS:

6296258920 8327691122 9832324695


